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Community Shop Silloth Rotary Club

STANWIX PARK HOLIDAY CENTRE
016973 32666 www.stanwix.com

The Very Latest in 

Tanning Technology is Here
Introducing the NEW
SunVision 180 XXL

Cool Breeze System

Exceptional Tanning Results

Phone now for details or to book your session

Mrs F. Buchanan

DENTAL 
SURGEON

NHS &
Private Dentistry

3 Alma Terrace
Silloth

Tel: 016973 31270

Horizon Image Technology
For all your stationery and printing 

requirements:
• Business Cards • Letterheads 

Leaflets • Brochures • Flyers • Newsletters
Call now for a quotation

We also have a high quality digital photocopier and 
can reproduce your treasured family photographs 

– any size up to A3 
Full photocopying service

 
The Wigton Business Centre  • 12b West Street • Wigton • Cumbria

Tel: 016973 45500 • Fax: 016973 44815

December 2002
Silloth C.D.C. £1,000  
Silloth Rugby Club  £780  
Silloth Vintage Rally £500

Total:   £2,280

January 2003
Silloth Medical Centre  
£1,881   
Silloth Luncheon Club £500 
Silloth Tennis Club  £ 500
Silloth Youth Club  £ 500  
Silloth Football Club £ 500   
Silloth O.A.P. Ass’n  £ 250
Silloth Craft Show  £ 200   
Friends of Silloth Primary 
School  £500

Total:   £7,111

We are fast 
approaching the fourth 
Anniversary of the opening 
of Silloths’ first and only 
Community Shop. It has 
been another successful 
year and since opening 
in April 1999 £22,408.56 
has been given to local 
groups. I’m sure local 

people would like to know 
that some of the funding 
to Silloth Medical Practice 
will go into an emergency 
fund for three weeks respite 
care in one of the local 
residential homes, and the 
remainder to purchase an 
examination bench for the 
surgery. 

I (on behalf of the 
committee) would like to 
take this opportunity to 
thank every one who has 
contributed to the success 
of the shop, all who have 
donated goods, all the 
customers and especially 
the volunteers who give 
their precious time to help 
the community.

There is always a need 
for volunteers to help in 
the shop so if you have a 
couple of hours a week 
to spare please contact 
Maureen on Silloth 31636, 
hoping for your continuing 
support in the future. 

Valerie Irwin (secretary) 

Latest Funding Donations The Senior Citizen 
Dance was held on 
Thursday 6th March at 
Silloth Social Club. A good 
night was had by all 120+.

 The food was provided 
by Silloth Inner Wheel and 
served by the Rotarians. 
Fausto’s Punch was as 
strong and as nice as ever, 
and it all went down a 
treat.

The raffle raised 
£140.25 which will go 
towards the Rotary Senior 
Citizens Annual trip on 
7th August 2003 to Gretna, 
Dumfries and stop off at 
the White Heather for tea. 

For further information 

or tickets contact Jimmy 
Watson.

The MC for the night 
was John Eilbeck who gave 
some of his own renditions 
and his usual banter of 
bad jokes, a big thank you 
to John and the entertainers 
Sue & The Danjolaires and 
guest singers.

Thanks also to Jimmy 
Watson for giving so much 
of his time organising 
the dance and the yearly 
outings. Also thank you to 
everyone who helped out 
on the night to make it such 
a good show.

Peter Gilmour PR Officer for 
Silloth Rotary

Stroke 
Awareness
Stroke Awareness 

Day on 5th April is being 
observed throughout the 
county in conjunction the 
Local health authorities 
who will be present to 
supply information and 
carry out blood pressure 
testing in the Golf Hotel 
Ballroom.  All are welcome 
at no charge donations 
will be acceptable.

Tip for the Top
For a mix of textures, blast-

dry hair with your head upside 
down, then smooth the fringe 
with a large round brush, 
adding Clynol Hard Wax to 
finish the look.

Peter Josef

Mrs Barbara Graham of Silloth has raised a total of 
£280 by holding a Christmas Quiz. The total of £280 was 

Donations

divided equally between 
Silloth Lifeboat Station and 
First Responders. Many 
thanks to Barbara for her 
hard work and generosity 
which is very much 
appreciated. 

The photo is Barbara 
presenting a cheque to 
Lifeboat Crew members.


